

Deborah M. Franco, Esq. Regulatory Affairs Counsel

520 Green Lane Union, NJ 07083

T: (908) 662-8448 F: (908 662-8496

dfranco@sjindustries.com

CASE MANAGEMENT

2019 OCT 25 A 10: 42

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILINE October 24, 2019

VIA OVERNIGHT & ELECTRONIC MAIL

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor P.O. Box 350 Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

RECEIVED MAIL ROOM OCT 25 2019

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES TRENTON, NJ

RE:

IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION OF ELIZABETHTOWN GAS COMPANY FOR APPROVAL OF INCREASED BASE TARIFF RATES AND CHARGES FOR GAS SERVICE, CHANGES TO DEPRECIATION RATES AND OTHER TARIFF REVISIONS **BPU DOCKET NO. GR19040486**

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

By this letter, Elizabethtown Gas Company ("ETG") respectfully requests expedited service of the written orders concerning the above-referenced matter that we expect to be considered at the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities' agenda meeting on November 13, 2019. A representative from ETG will be there in person on November 13, 2019 to accept service of the written orders.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Thank you very much for consideration of this request.

Respectfully yours,

Den M. Jus

Deborah M. Franco

DMF/adh